
 

“The urgent challenge to protect our common home includes a 

concern to bring the whole human family together to seek a 

sustainable and integral development, for we know that things can 

change. The Creator does not abandon us; he never forsakes his 

loving plan or repents of having created us. Humanity still has the 

ability to work together in building our common home.” 

 

 

Saturday, October 1, 2022

Sts. Mary and John Parish  

will host a diocesan 

St. Mary Catholic Church 

613 Cherry St. Evansville, IN 

www.stsmaryandjohnparish.org 
 

11:00 a.m. 

Please join us in giving thanks to God for the gift of creation. 


